
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

Christmas Productions 
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 14th December
9:30am & 2pm 
Year 1 & 2 - Tuesday 12th December 9:30am &
2pm 
Year 3 & 4 - Wednesday 13th December 9:30am
& 2pm 
Year 5 & 6 -  Friday 15th  December 9:30am &
2pm 

Christmas Parties  
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 21st pm
Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 20th December pm
Year 3 & 4 - Monday 18th December pm
Year 5 & 6 - Tuesday 19th December pm

Saturday 9th December- 10am Choir opening
the Christmas Market

Christmas lunch 14th December and Choir
singing at Northumberland Park

Carol Service in Church Thursday 21st
December- all parents welcome

Winning House Treat Friday 22nd December am

Whole School Talent Show  Friday 22nd
December pm

Friday 8th December 2023 

We are looking forward to welcoming
parents to watch our productions next
week. Please make sure you have your

tickets as only people with tickets will be
able to watch. 

Please ensure that you do not take
photographs during the performance as it
can be very distracting for the performers

At the end of the performance you will get
a chance to take photographs of your

own children on the stage. 
The children have been practising so very

hard and this is their chance to shine.
Please consider not bringing young

siblings as it could mean that a parent
misses hearing their child’s big moment.

Thank you for your support with this, you
are in for a huge treat if the singing I have
heard from my office is anything to go by!



Year 2’s Christmas 
t-shirt designs 

Year 2 had a fantastic morning designing and
making their Christmas t-shirts and there were

some fabulous finished designs.



Parents and Carers
We Need Your Voices!

Morning Session  Afternoon Session 

What is an ARP?
Some mainstream schools already have additional provision for children and
young people who require more support than a typical mainstream school can
provide. In North Tyneside, this type of provision is called an ARP (additionally
resourced provision). The ARPs often meet a more specific area of need, such as
Autism, Speech, Language and Communication or Cognition and Learning
Difficulties. 

Why do we want to hear from you?
North Tyneside are keen to develop this type of provision further across the
borough. As part of this development, we are very keen to hear your voice as it will
help us to shape any future plans.

We are holding events and want to speak with parents and carers who:
Have children and young people who currently attend an ARP
Have children and young people who have previously attended an ARP
Have children and young people who may need to attend an ARP in the future

Or parents and carers who are interested to know more about ARPs in North
Tyneside.

What if I cannot attend these sessions?
If you cannot attend these in-person events, there will be further
opportunities to share your views. If you have any questions, please email
info@ntpcf.co.uk or call/text 07572 787 044.

When/Where?
On 23 January 2024 at Linskill Centre (refreshments provided). Please choose:

10am - 11.30am OR 1pm - 2.30pm

How do I book?
Please use the Eventbrite QR code/link to book your space.


